Dear St. Pius the Tenth Parishioner:

Spiritual growth and renewal are essential elements in the life of any Christian. An
important part of this spiritual growth is embodied in the principle of Stewardship.
Through Stewardship we demonstrate our “Attitude of Gratitude” for all God’s
blessings by returning to Him a portion of what He has given to us.

The three areas of Stewardship we ask you to contemplate are:

o Your Time. For many of us, time is our most precious commodity. No one
seems to have enough of it, but as it’s been said “if you want something done,
ask a busy person.” I hope that each of us would consider prioritizing our busy
schedules in order to give some time to our parish and the larger community.

o Your Talent. Every one of us is talented in some way. It may be music, art,
writing, organizing, planning, driving, supervising, or even making other people
laugh. You don’t have to do everything, but consider doing, at the very least,
one thing.

o Your Treasure. With your financial support we are able to continue to provide
our religious, formational and social ministries. Please consider committing a
percentage of your annual income to our parish and making a contribution on a
regular basis.

Please review the enclosed Parish Directory and Resource Guide, as well as the adult
commitment forms. Additional forms will be available at each of the Masses. After
discerning through prayerful thought and discussion, please bring completed forms to
Mass the weekend of so that our Stewardship Committee can fulfill its
commitment to contact each individual regarding their interests by the end of June.

With every best wish and gratitude for your presence among our family of faith, I am

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Reverend Msgr. Anthony J. Marcaccio



